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Division:  Facilities Support Services 
 
Recommendation:  Board to receive an update on the design and construction of a 
new Pacific Elementary School. 
 
Background/Rationale:  As part of on-going projects using data from the 2021 
Facilities Master Plan, Pacific Elementary was identified as a project using the equity 
and facility condition indexes in need for replacement or modernization.  Using factors 
such as interim housing opportunities, condition of current facility to modernize, and 
state regulations relating to replacement costs of existing schools, staff determined 
Pacific Elementary School needs to be replaced.  The design began in June 2023 and 
construction is estimated to being in September 2025.  It is anticipated that the new 
school will welcome back students and staff in Fall 2027. 
 
Financial Considerations:  The project has a budget of $97 million using Measure H 
funds. 
 
LCAP Goal(s):  Safe, Emotionally Healthy, Engaged Students; Family and Community 
Empowerment; Operational Excellence 
 
Documents Attached:   
None 
 
Estimated Time of Presentation: 10 Minute Presentation 
 
Submitted by: Chris Ralston, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities Support Services 
 
Approved by: Janea Marking, Chief Business and Operations Officer 
      Lisa Allen, Interim Superintendent 
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